
Accessing Google Classroom  

Please access Google Classroom via https://classroom.google.com  

You will then be asked to sign in on a screen like this:  

 

Please sign in using the school login which ends @hpjs.co.uk  If you do not know 

what this is, please email homelearning@hpjs.co.uk and they will be sent to you. 

Please make sure you are signed out of all other accounts as only @hpjs.co.uk 

accounts will be able to access the classroom. If you see the following error 

message (see below), then you have tried to access using a non-school account 

and therefore will not be permitted access to Google Classroom.  

 

Once in Google Classroom, your child can click on their class name and all the 

work available for them will be available on the stream. They can then complete 

the activities and then ‘Turn in’ their work so that their teacher can see it and 

comment on it.  

Please make sure you are still checking Marvellous Me as teachers will send 

messages responding to the remote work that is completed in Google 

Classroom.  

Any problems, please email homelearning@hpjs.co.uk  
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